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In 2018, a workshop on anti-ragging was conducted by senior teaching faculty members, Mrs 

Anuja Sharma and Dr. Anupama Tandon Tomar at St. Bede's College. The primary objective 

of the workshop was to educate students about the detrimental effects of ragging and to promote 

a safe and inclusive campus environment. 

During the workshop, students were introduced to the online forms available at 

www.aman.org, which are specifically designed for reporting incidents of ragging. These 

online forms provide a platform for victims, witnesses, or concerned individuals to report any 

instances of ragging anonymously and securely. By familiarizing students with these online 

reporting mechanisms, the workshop aimed to encourage a proactive approach to combating 

ragging and ensuring the safety of all students. 

In line with the guidelines set by the University Grants Commission (UGC), the college also 

adhered to the instructions regarding the display of anti-ragging posters. These posters were 

strategically placed across the campus to raise awareness about the consequences of ragging 

and to reinforce the college's zero-tolerance policy towards such activities. The prominently 

displayed posters served as visual reminders to discourage any form of ragging and to 

encourage a culture of respect and inclusivity. 

 

http://www.aman.org/

